
PO Box 1004 
Redmond, OR  97756 

 
 
 
June 12, 2019     Sent Via:  E-Filing 
          
  
 
Mr. Mark Johnson 
Executive Director 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Drive 
Olympia, WA  98504 
 
RE: UT-180831 Notice of Denial Report 
 
Dear Mr. Johnson: 
 
Pursuant to the notice dated May 10, 2019, Lewis River Telephone Company, Inc. d/b/a 
TDS Telecom reports there were zero applications for voice service that were denied 
service in accordance with WAC 480-120-071 for the period of October 1, 2018 through 
the date of this report. 
 
Per the May 10, 2019 notice, the Company is no longer required to retain these records. 
 
If you have questions or need additional information please contact me at either 
gail.long@tdstelecom.com or 541-516-8210. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Gail Long 
Manager, State Government Affairs 
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